
BULLETIN 
 
NO.:   15-124 
 
DATE:  August 4, 2015 
 
TO:   All Personnel 
 
FROM:  Kevin Ester, Deputy Chief, Logistics 
 
SUBJECT:  Anchor Plate and Pickets 
 
 
During the month of August, the Logistics’ Division will be issuing two anchor plates and six 
pickets to every frontline truck company and environmental engine (E-9, E-13, E-15, E-22, E-24 
& E-34).  The anchor plate and pickets are to be used in the event that no suitable anchor is 
present.  This system will be replacing the windlass system.   
 
Please refer to San Diego Fire-Rescue Drill Manual Section III Chapter 24 Ropes & Knots, 
pages 33-35 for additional information on proper picket and anchor plate use. 
 
For additional information on the anchor plate and pickets contact Captain Aide Barbat at Station 
37/B.  
 
 
 


